
Invitation to the 2004 Annual Media Conference

Ladies and Gentlemen,

We have the pleasure of inviting you to attend our Annual Media Conference 2004.

We look forward to welcoming you on 2 March 2004. Doors will open at 10.00 a.m. onwards, in the
Marie Curie room at Givaudan’s headquarters, in Vernier. A media package will be waiting for you
at the Welcome Desk. There will be workrooms equipped with telephones and a fax to enable you
to prepare for the conference and write preliminary releases.

The conference will be held in French, German and English. Simultaneous translation is provided.

Please assist us with our preparations by completing and returning the enclosed registration form
by 25 February 2004.

Regards,
Givaudan SA.

 

Peter Wullschleger Myriam Collé

Head Corporate Communications Corporate Events

To download the Registration form and administrative information, please
click here

http://gvecsx0400wpz.emea.givaudan.com:85/appl/inet/gwpubs.nsf/(sv-all)/Title-8673/$FILE/invitation_media_2004_en.pdf
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